
LOWER SPRING LAKE PROTECTION & REHABILITATION DISTICT 

 

1st Quarterly Meeting  

Village Hall 100 W Taft Street Palmyra, WI 

 

January 25th, 2020  10:00 A.M. 

Board Members: Linda Plennes-Chairperson, Jody Deichl-Secretary, Debby Bartolerio-

Treasurer 

County Board-Blane Paulson, Village President-Kathy Weiss, DNR-Patricia Cicero, Water 

Resources Mgnt Specialist, 

 

• Call to order (Linda) 

• Reading of Minutes for September 7th, 2019 (Jody) 

 

• Treasurer’s Report (Debby) 

 

• Aquatic Plant Survey (Patricia Cicero) 

 

• Weed Harvesting Report (Greg) 

 

• Chemical Treatment Results (Andrew) 

 

• Water Testing Results (Andy) 

 

• New Dam Updates (Kathy) 

 

• Intergovernmental Agreement for Cost Sharing (Linda/Debby) 

 

• Lake Draw Down Updates (Linda) 

 

• Dredging Updates (Carol) 

 

• Clean Boats/Clean Water (Pat) 

 

• Open Forum 

 

• Next Meeting Date 

 

• Adjourment 

 


